3

RAVENS IN OUR COMMUNITY

SPECIAL OLYMPICS PLAY 60 ALL-ABILITIES CLINIC



The Ravens hosted their second annual PLAY 60 All-Abilities Football Clinic with participants from Special Olympics Maryland (SOMD) on Oct. 1. The event jumpstarted the year-round efforts of the Ravens' NFL PLAY 60 campaign. Designed to encourage individuals to be active for at least 60 minutes a day, PLAY 60 fights the battle against childhood obesity. Approximately 75 athletes from SOMD participated at the Under Armour Performance Center. Instructed by USA Football master trainer Tom LaNeve, athletes were able to run through drills and activities. This special day allowed SOMD athletes the chance to play, work and learn alongside their favorite players. Additionally, this clinic encourages physical activity for all athletes, no matter their physical ability. Players in attendance included TE Nick Boyle, WR John Brown, G Randin Crecelius, QB Joe Flacco, LB Myles Humphrey, S Tony Jefferson, OLB Matthew Judon, DB/LB Anthony Levine Sr., ILB Patrick Onwuasor, G/C Matt Skura and DE Chris Wormley.





OUTSTANDING YOUTH VOLUNTEER

On Sunday, Sept. 23, Ethan Polt, an 8-year-old Baltimore native, experienced his first Ravens game. This past summer, Ethan donated over 5,000 books to the Maryland Book Bank and the Ravens' Bookmobile. Ethan's donation will enable over 600 children the ability to receive free books. Thanks to Ethan, the Bookmobile has the ability to continue its mission to encourage and help all children through education and literacy. The Ravens Bookmobile delivers new and gently-used books to low-income children, many of whom do not have access to books otherwise. Hoping to increase interest and commitment to reading, this rolling library is fully-funded by the Ravens Foundation, Inc., offering free books throughout the Baltimore community. As a special thanks to Ethan for his hard work and dedication, the Ravens hosted him and his family for their home game against the Denver Broncos.



TUCKER VISITS BSA

On Monday, Oct. 1, **K Justin Tucker** visited the Baltimore School for the Arts. While there, he had a chance to tour the facility, sit in on performances and interact with students. Additionally, Tucker presented the school with a check for \$50,000 to go towards continuing its efforts in teaching today's youth about the arts. Earlier this year, Tucker impressed fans across the country with his performance of *Ave Maria* on the CBS show "Most Valuable Performer," winning him the online fan vote. That night, Tucker announced that he would donate all \$50,000 to the Baltimore School for the Arts' TWIGS program. TWIGS is a free after-school and Saturday arts program, serving more than 700 Baltimore City children from grades 2-8 each year. Children in the program are deemed to possess exceptional potential in the arts. TWIGS offers free classes in dance, vocal, visual arts and visual storytelling.

